
Effective 7-1-2019 we have new forms the agents must begin to use in 
Texas due to the new 2020 MACRA regulations (Medicare Access and 
CHIP Reauthorization Act of 2015). All other Med Sup states will be 
changing over to this about September 1. The rates are not changing, 
however we (any company actually) can no longer offer Plan C, F and 
high deductible F+ for sale as of 1/1/2020.  
 
The E-apps will be updated with the new TX forms on 6/27/19.  
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